CAMPUS MINISTRY NOTICE BOARD

Rev. Monte Peters 454-3525 or 459-5673 Rev. Neville Cheeseman 454-3525 or 455-7361 Mr. John Valk 459-5962 or 453-5089 Alumni Memorial Building, Room 3

UNB Campus Ministry and Student Union present "The Dance of Intimacy" intimacy, sex, and romance. A lecture by Dr. James Olthuis, author of I Pledge You My Troth and Keeping Troth. This will take place in MacLaggan Hall, Rm. 105, Friday, March 18 at 8:00 pm. Admission is \$1.00.

Marriage Counselling Workshop. Contemplating marriage? Need assistance in dealing with some uncertainties? UNB Campus Ministry is presenting a one-day "workshop" on marriage preparation March 19. Guest Speaker: Dr. James Olthuis. Pick up registration forms at Monte Peters' residence, Apt. 2 Bridges House. Registration deadline is March 11.

Fredericton Chinese Christian Fellowship. Pastor Dean Ennis will speak on "The Lordship of Christ", Fri., March 11, 7:30 pm, Memorial Hall, Rm. 27. All Welcome.

After Supper Lenten Worship Service. Celebrate the Lenten season and coming of Easter. Old Arts Building, Chapel. Sunday March 13, 6:30 pm.

Awards for Excellence in Teaching:

The Award is dedicated to the late Dr. Allan P. Stuart and is to honour persons who are representative of outstanding teaching achievement at UNB.

Eligibility: A candidate must teach at least one 3 credit-hour undergraduate course during each term of the academic year and be employed full-time at the University. It is not expected that the nominees should excel in all criteria listed on the nomination form, but they should be qualified in most categories. Individuals are not eligible if they have been previous recipients of the Award.

Nomination: Candidates for the Award are proposed and recommend to the Senate Committee on Quality of Teaching by students

and faculty of the University.

The basic information required is contained on the Nomination Forms, which are available from the University Secretary, Fredericton; the Campus Secretary, Saint John; the Student Council, Saint John or Fredericton; and Faculty offices. No one may nominate or support more than one candidate.

Send nomination to the University Secretary, Room 110, Old Arts Building, UNB Fredericton, or the the Campus Secretary, UNB Saint John on or before 5:00 pm, Friday, March 25, 1988.



An Evening of Exquisite Display of Culture and Tradition

> On Saturday, 19 March'88 At Marshall d'Avray Hall At 7:30 P.M.

The main event of the evening will be a performance of Indian classical dance 'BHARATA NATYAM' by Kavita Kukunoor of University of Massachusetts, Amherst.

UNB INDIA ASSOCIATION

UPCOMIN'

The literacy Council of Fredericton would appreciate your assistance in making your readers aware of general meeting to be held March 14 at 7:30 pm, Rm 232, d'Avray Hall UNB.

The program will consist of a presentation by Paul McMakin on the Diagnostic Inventory (student assessment), a discussion of problems met and ideas for solution, and a video on language experience. All members and other interested persons are invited to attend.

Meredith Kimball, a visiting scholar from Simon Fraser University, will address the question: Are men better than women in math? in a public lecture on Tuesday, March 8, at 7:30 pm in Rm. 125 of Tilley Hall

The title of Dr. Kimball's talk is A New Perspective on Women and Math. The lecture is sponsored by UNB's women's studies program.

UNB is hosting a symposium entitled Balsam Fir Update '88 on Friday, March 25 and Saturday, March 26, at the Hugh John Flemming Forestry Centre. The conference will begin at 3 pm on March 25 and it adjourns on the following afternoon at 5 pm. Pre-registration for the conference is urged. There is a \$25 enrolment fee.

This conference is sponsored by the Continuing Education in Forestry at UNB, and will feature on-site visits with the Canadian Forestry Service and UNB researchers in their labs at the centre.

For further information, please contact UNB at 453-4501.

Flight Testing at Pratt and Whitney Canada: From Beech 18 to Boeing 720 is the subject of a public lecture to be given at UNB on Wednesday, March 16.

Colin B. Wrong, vice-president - engineering at Pratt and Whitney Canada Inc., will speak and give a slide presentation at 2:30 pm in Room H-C11 in Head Hall.

Admission is free and everyone is welcome.

Space Station: A Gateway to the Planets is the topic of the 1988 Dineen Memorial Lecture to be given at UNB on Tuesday, March 15.

Karl H. Doesch, director of the space projects office at the National Research Council of Canada, will speak at 8:30 pm in Dineen Auditorium in Head Hall.

The public is invited to attend. Admission is free.

More Classifieds...

P.S. In the name of the male race, pack a parachute next time!

YO BRUCE! (Who we met on a Via

Just a little black mail note! The pictures have been developed! Ransom negotiable!

Yust a Yoke!

D & K (fellow berth-mates) THE GENTLEMEN OF BRIDGES would like to thank Moosehead and McGillicuddy's for helping make their Suitcase Social a success.

P.S. Stay tuned for Chuck Cosby, April

Memos to Manuscripts Sharon Ayers 472-8041 Typing, Word Processing Computer Services Editing and Delivery if required

Proctor Jo,

I was visited by a gypsy who warned me about "bearers of wool socks". What does one do in the case of opposing forces? Stay tuned as the battle rages on!

Word Processing Services letter quality, fast and efficent, editing provided, reasonable rates, "eleventh"hour work accepted

Call Carla 455-3516

HAPPY BIRTHDAY SLIMER!! Bet you're glad you'll never have to use your favorite line: "I forgot my wallet at home," ever again at any of your favorite establishments. Hope you have a good one, the choice is yours (Oops, sorry, I forgot I'm not supposed to say those things anymore). Luv, One of your Few Un-blonde

Babes

Thou who thinkst thou knowest, knowest nothing! Signed: One who knows

P.S. Chew on that for a while!

Brown leather purse lost Wed. March 9 in Singer Hall. If found please call 459-5937.

TO THE KIND PERSON who stole six of my beer at the Aitken social last Saturday and saved me a terrible hangover: I hope you are raped by a fat onelegged sailor and die of AIDS-related complications (painful ones!) Yours truly,

An irritated sober person THREE LADIES OF THE DUNN seeking three good-looking Harrison men . . . Any possibilities? See you at

Blood & Thunder continued

relations with people in cities other than Fredericton. I, just as anyone who is familiar with AIDS, do not believe it is a disease exclusive to homosexuals, nor is the etiology to be blamed on homosexuals. It is every man and woman's responsibility to do whatever they can to protect themselves and others against this insidious disease.

If YOU have had a relation(s) that you may not be sure of your partner's sexual

history (and remember intercourse is not a necessary factor for the AIDS virus to be contracted) then I urge you to go to the Reproductive Health Clinic for HIV testing. (453-5200 Please call them if you are in doubt). No matter what the outcome of my test I am promising myself that I will be responsible in the future for me and my lover, please do the same!

Signed A Previously Unresponsible Person